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Dear, 
  
The summer months have arrived!! With classes being 
dismissed around the country, we hear the sounds of 
children playing in our neighborhoods, laughter during 
family picnics, conversations for the future, and relationship 
announcements… It’s family time!  

 

 

  

 

 

And while also sharing with our immediate families, Women’s Federation for World Peace 
would like to express our thanks to you, for the ongoing financial support given to our 10 
schools and all the students we help sponsor in Africa.  
 
We take pride in, and responsibility for, their continued success and consider them part of 
our extended family. With this request to begin your personal contribution, or to continue 
your financial support for WFWP Schools of Africa project, allow us to share a family 
success story with you as a participant and recipient of our students’ LOVE for your 
generosity. 

   

  

 

Sally, Social Self Support Assistance Center “JAMOO”, 
Senegal: Sally learned dressmaking, lacemaking, embroidery, and 
economics, and she says,  
 
“I think the school is not only for sewing, but also bringing 
individuals together and giving them a future. Teachers are like 
mothers to us…I met the friends of my life who became my sisters.” 
  

 

  

 

Your gift of $200, $100, $50, or any amount you choose, makes education and 
independence possible for African young people! You are shining a light on the path of 
education for students in Senegal, Ethiopia, Mozambique, Liberia, Guinea Bissau, 
Rwanda, Kenya, and Equatorial Guinea. 

 

  

  

  

 

 

Job training at the Social 
Support Assistance Center 
"JAMOO" in Senegal 

 

 

  

 
  
 

 

 

   

 

 Women's Federation for World Peace 
481 Eighth Ave, Suite 1228 

New York, NY 10001  
  

 

Yes! I want to support Schools of Africa!   


